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Mr. Julio C. Rodriguez

Atomic Machine

1236 Industrial Boulevard

Naples, FL  34104

United States

Dear Mr. Julio C. Rodriguez:

April 03, 2025

Perry Johnson Registrars, Inc. would like to congratulate Atomic Machine for passing and 

completing your certification audit on March 14, 2025 to the ISO 13485:2016/21 CFR Part 820/No 

Design standard. The Executive Committee has approved your facility for certification and is in 

favor of granting you a certificate of registration.

The certification department will be processing all of your paperwork shortly.

Thank you for choosing Perry Johnson Registrars, Inc. We look forward to future business with 

Atomic Machine.

Sincerely,

Connie Carr

Scheduler
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